COMMENDATION
CITY OF KEY WEST

Paul and Evalena Worthmgton

WHEREAS, this February 1st, 2022 The City of Key West & Old Island Restoration Foundation
recognize Paul & Evalena Worthington as pioneers in the preservation of the Historic KW
Bight; and

WHEREAS, the Worthington’s have inspired so many through their love of traditional classic boats;
and

WHEREAS, Paul & Evalena’s towering legacy will continue to shape the Historic Seaport and the island
for generations to come; and

WHEREAS, the Worthington’s never lost sight of the issues that mattered to the people within the local
community and have worked diligently to ensure that the spirit of Key West remains true
to its traditional culture; and

WHEREAS, every man, woman and child, family, pirate, shopkeeper, visitor, Conch, & resident is
welcome at the Schooner Wharf Bar.

It is with great appreciation for their service to our community, that the City Commission of the City of
Key West commends
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